September 26, 1947.

Mrs, Louise Raymond
69 Tiemann Place
Hew York 27, H, Y.

Dear Mrs, Raymond:

Your letters of September 11,
17 and 20 have been received, and I have been too
busy to dbreathe, so please excuse the delay.
Mr, Carter's check for $400,00, as itemized in
your letter of September 11, is enclosed and it
is my understanding that Mr, Carter wishes you
to handle the matter direct with Mr, Quattrocchi.

The suggested wording for the
invitation is being forwarded to Mr. Carter and
I am sure either you or I will hear from him
soon about it. After it ies definitely decided
upon I think he intends that =n order be placed
for the invitatione here.

» In so far as the list is con-
cerned, it is impreseion that there will be so
much publicity locally that no invitations will
be sent to Fort VYorth citizens, and only to those
out of the city. Inasmuch as Mr, Carter will pro-
bably not return from his honeymocn until shortly
before the unveiling, it has been my thought to
order the stock for the invitations and guess at
the number of people he might want them sent to
and have everything in readiness when the final
wording is approved. Anyway, you will probably
be here before he returns znd all of these .
problems can be worked ;out.

Yours very truly,

KDsmm



